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Ingolstadt International Summer School  

“Automotive Engineering and Management” (21.7.- 3.8.2013) 
 

Ingolstadt, 19.4.2012 
 

Dear Sir, Madam,  
 
I am delighted to present to you the new programme of our International Summer School at Ingolstadt University of Applied 
Sciences. Our interdisciplinary programme is characterized by academic courses on a very wide range of engineering and 
management subjects, ranging from Bachelor to PhD level. The majority of participants will be international graduate or 
undergraduate students and professionals from the area of engineering.  
 
Ingolstadt Summer School is not solely about studying. We offer student housing, so that participants do not have to worry 
about finding a place to stay. We also offer an extensive social programme with excursions, guided tours, cultural activities 
and networking events, so that students will easily meet other students, lecturers and company representatives. On 
successful completion of all written or practical tests and attendance of all lectures, guest lectures and three company visits 
students will be granted 5 ECTS.      
  
All courses are offered in Ingolstadt. Ingolstadt, as you may know, is an attractive city located in the heart of Bavaria and a 
successful location for high-performance companies from the automotive industry. Besides that, the city of Ingolstadt offers 
a fascinating mixture of history, tradition and modernity, which we cordially invite students to explore during their stay here.  
 
We would be most grateful if you could share the material about our Summer School with others by displaying the 
programme at a suitable point in your institution or organisation.  
 
For further information on our International Summer School please contact us at summerschool@haw-ingolstadt.de or visit 
our website http://haw-in.de/summerschool.  
 
We look forward to seeing you this summer in Ingolstadt.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 
Prof. Dr.-Ing. Thomas Suchandt 
 
Academic Director Ingolstadt Summer School  
Vice-President Ingolstadt University of Applied Sciences 

Hochschule Ingolstadt  Postfach 210454  85019 Ingolstadt  
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